
 

 

      

Edgartown Marine Advisory Committee 

                       Meeting Minutes  

             June 5, 2024 

 

 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting of the Marine Advisory Committee was called to order at 3:00pm on Wednesday, June 5, 

2024 via Zoom teleconference. 

 

The following persons were present:  

Members: Ed Handy, Martin “Skip” Tomassian, Bruce McIntosh, Douglas Hodgkins  

Advisors: Kara Shemeth 

 

II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Approval of the minutes was postponed. 

  

III. CML APPLICATIONS & RENEWALS 

The Committee reviewed commercial marine license applications from Red Moon Charters and GLD 

Yacht Services. 

The Committee discussed the application from Red Moon Charters. 

Motion placed on the floor by Bruce to recommend approval.  Skip seconds the motion, no further 
discussion, vote taken and passed unanimously (3-0). 

The Committee discussed the application from GLD Yacht Services. 

Motion placed on the floor by Bruce to recommend approval.  Skip seconds the motion, no further 

discussion, vote taken and passed unanimously (3-0). 

 

Per the request of the Conservation Assistant, the Committee reviewed an application for a new 

boathouse at 6 Armstrong Lane.  Kara asked the Committee whether this would be under their 

purview.  Ed asked for an updated plan that shows the high tide lines and the neighboring docks to 

determine if the MAC needs to review this.  Kara will convey this to the engineer and have him 

submit the information for the next meeting. 

IV. DREDGE REPORT 

The Committee has been notified that the Water Quality Certificate for the Comprehensive Permit will 

expire in September, so they are working on getting an extension until the end of the year. 

V. WHARF COMMITTEE REPORT 

The Committee discussed the collision at the Harborside Dock, which currently does not have an 

approved commercial marine license.  The Committee agreed that a limit on the size of boats that can 

dock there needs to be enforced.  Ed will speak with James about this. 

 

At 3:20pm a motion to adjourn was made, seconded and approved unanimously. 

 

Minutes submitted by: Juliet Mulinare 


